

THANK YOU FROM THE CORDEX OFFICE AT SMHI

Swedish Meteorological and Hydrological Institute (SMHI) has been hosting the International Project Office (IPO) for CORDEX for more than 10 years and we are now in the process of dismantling and handing over. During the transition period until a new IPO is established the WCRP Secretariat together with the IPO for Regional Information for Society (RIfS) will handle the administration and coordination of CORDEX activities. The email address <code>ipoc@cordex.org</code> is still valid, however emails will be forwarded to and handled by Maureen Wanzala at the WCRP Secretariat. For urgent questions you could also contact the WCRP Secretariat directly at wcrp@wmo.int or the RIfS IPO at info@wcrp-rifs.org

You can also reach out to one of the Science Advisory Team members, any of the CORDEX Points of Contact for your domain or the coordinators of the Task Forces. For specific Flagship Pilot Study issues you can contact the FPS PIs.

Answers to Frequently Asked Questions can be found under FAQ General and FAQ Data and Access and on github CORDEX discussions

Since this is the last newsletter sent from us at SMHI all of us that have worked at the Project Office during these years would like to thank all of you for the great engagement and fruitful collaboration. It has been a pleasure to work with you!

SMHI and the IPO staff will continue to work with communication, coordination and capacity building on climate research as well as climate modelling within CORDEX groups and we hope that we will meet and collaborate with you again in the future!





Transfer of registered e-mail addresses

For CORDEX to be able to continue to keep the community updated on ongoing activities, calls and other relevant information when SMHI no longer is managing the International Project Office for CORDEX the registered e-mail addresses will be shared with the Project Office for Regional Information for Society (RIfS).

If you agree to us sharing your e-mail address and thus stay informed you don't need to do anything, otherwise please unsubscribe to this newsletter by using the unsubscribe link at the end of the newsletter **at the latest 9 July**.

You are recieving this email because you have subscribed to the CORDEX newsletter. If you do not wish to receive further communication like this, unsubscribe here.

The International Project Office for CORDEX is hosted by Swedish Meteorological and Hydrological Institute (SMHI), Folkborgsvägen 17, 601 76 Norrköping, Sweden

CORDEX WEBSITE





